
 

15th March 2022 
 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 7  
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Arts Award 
 
 
An exciting opportunity has arrived at Hollygirt with the introduction of the Arts Award.  The Arts Award is accredited 
by Trinity College London and offers a range of unique qualifications that supports anyone aged up to the age of 
25 to grow as artists and arts leaders, inspiring them to connect with and take part in the wider arts world through 
taking challenges in music, dance and drama. 
  
Your child has been working towards their Discover Arts Award since September and will have completed their 
assessments and portfolio by Easter.  I am pleased to advise that the portfolio can be formally accredited and 
moderated so a certificate and official qualification is achieved. The cost of this examination and certificate is only 
£4. Payment can be made by cash/cheque or BACS. If paying by BACS, please title your payment 
SURNAME/ARTS.  
 
For more information about the Arts Award, visit https://www.artsaward.org.uk/  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. In the meantime, please complete and return 
the permission slip below to me by Monday 28th March 2022 
 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Michelle Seaton 
Head of Music 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Year 7 Arts Award 

Child’s Name: ________________________________   Class:________________ 

I would like my child’s Discover Arts Award portfolio to be officially moderated and for them to receive an Arts 

Award certificate.  

Please delete as appropriate: 

I enclose £4 cash / cheque / I will do a BACS Payment  

Signed: ______________________________________   Date: ________________ 

Please return to Ms Seaton by Monday 28th March 2022 
 
 

https://www.artsaward.org.uk/

